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MEMORANDUM 
   
 
FOR  :  ALL DENR REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS 

 
FROM  :   THE DIRECTOR 
   Environmental Management Bureau 
    
SUBJECT       : INVITATION TO THE LAUNCH OF THE NATIONAL PLAN OF 

ACTION FOR THE PREVENTION, REDUCTION, AND 
MANAGEMENT OF MARINE LITTER (NPOA-ML) 

 
DATE            : 19 NOVEMBER 2021 
 
 

The Department of Environment and Natural Resources has approved the National Plan 
of Action for the Prevention, Reduction, and Management of Marine Litter (NPOA-ML) through 
Department Memorandum Circular 2021-10 (DMC 2021-10). The action plan has been 
developed to provide a blueprint to enhance the current efforts of the country in resource and 
waste management and to bring additional lens to marine litter issues and the control of 
additional leakage of waste into bodies of water. 
 

The National Plan of Action will be officially launched on November 26, 2021 at 9:00 
AM at Summit Hotel, Robinsons Place, Tabuan National Highway, Fatima Village, 
Tacloban City, Leyte and virtually via Zoom. In this regard, may we invite you in this 
important event. The zoom link will be sent through your email address. 
 

Should there be any inquiry please feel free to communicate with us through our 
Environmental Management Specialist, Engr. Bhona May L. Oñate at our email address 
swmdco@emb.gov.ph/bhona_onate@emb.gov.ph or our telephone no. 8920-2252. 
 

For the Regional Executive Director’s consideration. 
 
 
 
 
 
ENGR. WILLIAM P. CUÑADO 
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